G.W.R.RA. REGION J - CHAPTER BC-A, VANCOUVER, B.C. JULY, 2003

In Full Swing

Whoever coined the phrase “tempus fugit — time flies” sure knew what they were talking about! We have had some great weather and
rides to match:

May 24 saw a group of keen “wingers” at Tim Hortons having a morning coffee prior to joining Arnie Tucker & co. for the Road
Captains’ Course. Coffee over we proceeded to BCIT’s classroom for the theory part of the program, then across the street to the
church (don’t ask!) and finally out onto the road in our groups to put into practice the theory. The ride went well with various people
leading and others practising being the tail-gunner.... No problems, but somehow we ended up at Tim Hortons on Scott Road (I
think that they should be one of our official sponsors!). Time well spent ~ thanks Arnie!

May 25" was our Sunday meeting and we had BC-P’s “Couple of the Year” Geoff and Susanna Will visiting with us. They brought
along their charming daughter Micaela who stole my heart while her parents made off with the 50/50! They didn’t get away scot-free
because somewhere in here you should find an article from them — there is no escape!

June 1% arrived and we had a really good turnout for the Bob Davies Memorial Fun Run. On hand at the sign-up table were Derek
and Gail Watson, and Ian and Kathy McAlpine. The route had been planned by Rick Mclvor and “proofed” by lan. Kathy and
myself. Checkpoint #2 was manned by Norman and his jar of coloured suckers — it was here that our webmaster Gary tried to leave
without his co-rider Marlene........ didn’t know that someone that small could move so quickly!

Checkpoint #3 was manned by Gordie Auld and his four-legged sidekick. We got to throw darts at a board (more difficult than youd
think!) and then cross the parking lot to:  Wait forit.............. Tim Hortons/Wendys! It was then time to remount and head for
checkpoint #4, our final destination, Nielsen Park at Hatzic Lake. They have really done a fine job on this park, new bathrooms and a
nice big shelter. Hot dogs and chilli awaited us and the table was manned by our old CD Barry! There were the usual trophies for the
high/low score winners as well as a table full of prizes. Many thanks to the following for domating prizes: Carter Motors for some
“really big” overpants (modelled by Gailt)

Clean Air Services (John Waddingion) for a combination maglighi/knife
Refrigeration Services Ltd (Van) for two maglights *

Warner’s Refrigeration (Bby.) Ltd for a thermostat *

Warner’s Refrigeration (Van) Ltd for a multi-tool*

De Dutch Pannekoek House Restaurant (Scott Rd) for a $25 certificate

The 50/50 was won by Linda Chung who should also have an article somewhere in here - I told you, there is no escape! The weather
co-operated and everyone scemed to have a good time. Thanks to all of you for showing up (especially our friends from south of the
border) and an extra special big “thanks” to all those helpers who made this possible!

Less than one week later and another big event: The Annual Vedder River Campout. This year it did not live up to it’s reputation as
the “rainout”, if anything it was too hot! Now I'm not really complaining: heat beats rain any day! We had lots of the “old faithfuls”
there as well as some new members and a few visitors (there is always room for more). If you’ve never been to one have a look at the
photos that I took and consider joining us next year? There is a detailed description inside done by Bruce McMahill who won the
50/50 (did I mention that there is no escape?). We probably used more ice than firewood this year although it wouldn’t be a campout
without the campfire and hotdogs. Yours truly started off the sing-along on his faithful guitar and then snuck off to bed to leave the
group singing all their old favourites (‘til lam?).

Chapter Directors: Ivan & Pat Armstrong 604-273-1004
Ass't.Chapter Directors:Heather & Rick Mclvor 604-273-7282
BC-A Website: www.gwrra bea.tripod.com




Ken and Karen (Karen’s Krome) showed up with their “new” 5t
wheel. Ken had a beer. laid down and was never seen until the
next morning — says he had a “great time”!  Marty Ahab baby-
sat his kids all weekend and still had a great time as did the other
family groups — Makis and Pearces (maybe we’ll bring ours next
year!).

Sunday morning saw a few guests arrive to join us in a pancake
and sausage breakfast put on by our trusty volunteers — delicious!
Then it was time to clean up the campsite, pay a deposit for next
June 11" weekend (ves. we’ll be back — mark it down!) and head
home. Thanks to all who worked so hard to make it happen —
see you next year (I hope).

Tuesday night rides are going really well: up to 15 bikes! We get
to socialise and practice our group riding skills — we are now
going to critique ourselves a bit more (that’s good because it
means that we are comfortable enough with each other to do
this!) The emphasis is still on the “fun” so don’t be put off.
Remember we meet at (you guessed it!) Tim Hortons/Wendys on
Annacis Island - leave 7pm

On a more personal level: Pat and I are trying to get out more on
the bike, I have just added some “Star Steps™ so that she can alter
her riding position (thanks Karen) — they seem to help. Have to
get into training for the run up to Winfield for the District Rally,
hope 1o see some of you there. Have the trailer on the road so that
we can take some of the “necessities” with us and leave room for
any “purchases” (safety chrome etc.).

Don’t forget that July 19™ we will be hosting our first backyard
bar-b-que at our house in Richmond, hope to see as many of you
there as possible. Please sign up asap so that we can plan for how
many supplies we need. Thanks, Ivan and Pat.

Oh yes, we still need a “ride co-ordinator (s)” to help organise
our after-meeting rides — this is why you joined isn’t it? Contact

me if you can help.
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CLASSIFIEDS

For Sale (2)

1995 Anniversary 1500 Pearl White, Drivers

Backrest, CB and many other extras.

100,000km. Excellent condition. $15,900.00

Paul Wing — 604-270-8779

For Sale (2)

1983 Low-rise touring Kawasaki 750cc.
Custard gold, heated grips, passenger back rest.
32,000km. Excellent condition. $2,750.00

Paul Wing — 604-270-8779

For Sale (2)
1980 GL1100 Interstate AM/FM., intercom,

77.000km. Very clean, $3,500.00 o.b.o.
Kelly Parkes

604-687-4661

For Sale (2)

Almost new 2002 Dert scooter 49¢cc
(motorcycle licence not required)
1111km.  $4.600. Firm.

Please leave message.

604-274-6350

For Sale (1)

Seburg jukebox in working order.
$800.00.
Meryl Davies

604-464-8179
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BIRTHDAYS
July 6™  Pat Armstrong
g Tracie Smith
12" Joan Maki
17"  Henry Bahn
August 18" Tan McAlpine
11" Chris Maki
18"  Rick Mclvor
ANNIVERSARIES
July 10"  Dale & Wendy Campbell
26"  Amanda & Kelly Irvine
August 6" Gary & Marlene Robins
10" Gloria & Ron Maki
20" Chris & Joan Maki
22" Gilbert & Julie Brennenstuhl




Vedder River Campout 2003: by Bruce R. McMahill
With the “sun-a-shining™ straight up in the sky, and the week-
end forecast calling for “sunshine, sunshine, sunshine,” Bruce
and Sandra, Chapter WA-E. rode up toward Mount Vernon Fri-
day afternoon, June 6", to meet Rodney and Tiena -- on her own
750 cc Virago -- for a fun weekend of camping. We were on our
way to camp with members from Chapter BC-A at the Vedder
River Campground, south of Chilliwack. BC. This was Bruce
and Sandra’s 10th vear in attending Chapter BC-A’s annual
campout.

Vedder River is a "destination" type of campout -- e.g., many
different things to do and many places to go for fun -- and this
weekend was no exception. While some members had tents and
tent trailers, other member brought their “fifth-wheels” and mo-
tor-homes. Several of the members brought their children and
pets. Marty’s daughter walked her cat -- on a leash -- or did the
cat just walk and she followed?

Crossing the border at Sumas, Rodney was stopped to “vary his
declaration,” what ever that means. The temperature was 90
degrees so we spent the time inside the air-conditioned Inspec-
tion/Immigration facility. After Rodney’s check, we turned right
on “Vye” road and headed west toward the Skagit Range foot-
hills. When the road ended with a turn to the left, we turned left
<dah> riding pass a Dairy farm with their “Moootel” and “The
Udder” barns.

At the first “T” intersection, we turned right always keeping the
foothills on our right side. We traveled through the town of
“Yarrow.” and down the Vedder Mountain Road a couple of
clicks more to the now familiar sign, “Vedder River Camp-
ground.” A left turn and we were almost there. Cool. (With
Bruce’s natural homing instincts, who needs GPS <grin>.)

The camping area is a secure, group site, all grass, and level,
heavily treed and large enough for about 150 members. There is
one covered picnic area, with a metal roof and tables and swings
for the children to play on. For the adventuresome; there are
many little trails through the woods to the west of our camp site
for exploring and the Vedder River itself to bring you back to
your youth by wading in the cool mountain water.

Once in the campground, we greeted our long time and some
new Canadian friends from Chapter BC-A. The temperature
had reached 92 degrees and they were sitting in the shade.
While we were talking with them, you could feel the cool air
rushing over the camp-site from the Vedder River.

With the tent trailer set up, we pulled our camp chairs over to
the “three-ring” fire pit to roast “hot-dogs” over a huge, warm
fire. Dinner is served <grin>. Well, it had been almost 1-1/2
hours since we last grazed <grin>. Hot-dogs, sodas, coffee and
marshmallows are provided by Chapter BC-A for the entire
weekend.

Rodney set his tent up on the opposite side of the campground,
some 100 feet away from the rest of us. We theught it was a lit-

tle curious until the nexi morning when we saw ail of the ground
coverings — leaves. pine-needles, twigs and tree bark -- piled all
around his tent.

Sandra and I didn’t hear anything, but we’re guessing that snor-
ing had something to do with why Rodney’s tented so far away
<grin>. And, that now explains why Rodney’s motorcycle was
parked over by our tent trailer.

We spent the rest of Friday evening socializing and roasting
marshmallows. (Never miss the chance to roast a marshmallow
or two or three or ...) While the fires were blazing red hot.
Bruce and Sandra wished everyone well and went to bed. With
the soothing sounds of the rustling waters from the Vedder River
and the cool night winds playing with the leaves in only the tall-

est trees surrounding our group site, we fell asleep.

Saturday morning and COFFEE. Pat rises early and starts the
coffee urn for the “campers,” then goes back to bed for a few
more “cat-naps.” Pat, BIG thanks.

For breakfast, we were treated to something very different --
“omelettes-in-a-bag.”  Carole and Jorden provided all the
“fixings™ needs for an omelette -- eggs, cheese, mushrooms, pep-
pers (three kinds) and onions -- ugh!! We put them in “zip-
lock™ bags and piace up to 5 bags in boiling water o cook for 12
minutes. Perfect omelette and tastes GREAT. Also. there was
coffee cake, fresh rolls and home made strawberry jam to round
out our breakfast.

Derrick and Gail brought their Cocker Spaniel — Taboma — who
stood guard around us for scraps that might accidentally drop
onto the ground. Taboma was something like a live vacuum
cleaner. Oh!! Where did Derrick and Gail come up with the
name “Taboma?” No, it’s not Hungarian, or Asian. It is a made
up acronym: “Take A Bit Of My A_ _.” T-A-B-O-M-A.
Coooool.

Tiena had an obligation back in Richmond on Saturday, so about
noon Rodney, Bruce and Sandy said our “good-byes” to her, and
took off for a little ride to Harrison Hot Springs leaving “Dr.”
Bob snoozing in his lounge chair. Rodney, Bruce and Sandra
were going up swim in the public pool, have ice-cream, do a lit-
tle shopping and take a leisure walk around to enjoy the beauty
of Harrison Hot Springs.

Saturday evening found us back at the campground for a pot-
luck dimmer. Derrick BBQ’ed the chicken breasts Sandra had
brought up for us. We provided 3 Ibs of Cole Shaw, whipped up
especially for us by Chef Safeway, for the pot-luck dinner
<grin>. Potato salad (again, thank you Pat), coffee and soda was
provided by Chapter BC-A.

Once again, we pulled our camp chairs over to the fires for the
evening’s get-together. Out came the cookies and caramel pop-
corn. Ivan, Chapter Director of BC-A, brought his guitar and
spent the evening playing songs from yesteryear — when we were
kids. Memories just flooded back. Chris Maki, Ian and “Dr.”
Bob were intent on burning up the cord of wood that had been




brought to the campground. The three steel tire rims glowed red
hot as the fires’ embers danced upward inio the evening sky.
Derrick had a “power” squirt gun to extinguish any “wayward
embers.” So cooool.

Sunday morning, Chapter BC-A members prepared breakfast for
all. Lots and lots to eat, and they did the dishes. Cooool.

About 11am, Rodney, Sandra and Bruce folded up their tent and
tent trailer and “meandered” home on Washington route 9.

We will be back next year. and in the years to come. Our bodies
may age. but our hearts and minds remain young with the enjoy-
ment of life and the pleasures that riding gives to Sandra and
me. We are travelers and. thanks to winning the 50/50. we have
already “pre-registered” for 2004. Gosh, only 364 days until the
next, fun filled weekend with our Canadian friends at their Ved-
der River Campout.

For pictures of the Vedder River Campout, please go to our
Chapter’s web site at: http://members.aol com/bmcmahwae/
index.html.

BCA Bob Davies Memorial Run
Date: June 1%, 2003

People started to arrive on Saturday morning at 8:00 a.m. at
the ABC Restaurant on Boundary Road. The weather was
cloudy with sunny periods. We had 50 people registered
and 4 of these were our good friends from Washington
State - Ronnie and Peggy Lopez from Chapter WA-S, and
Bruce and Sandy McMabhill from Chapter WA-E. It was a
pleasure to see these favourite friends of ours.

We drew 3 cards at the ABC Restaurant to start our points
total. We left the restaurant around 9:00 a.m. in groups of 6
to 8 and worked our way through Burnaby over to Belcarra
Park for a second checkpoint. There we drew coloured
suckers for points, supervised by Norm Munro. We then
rode over to a Tim Hortons in Port Coquitlam for a game of
darts. Even with a big dart board, some people made
Gordie Auld’s dog Dakota nervous. (Dart throwing was not
some peoples’ forte!!) More points were added to our score
cards.

We then did a large loop through Coquitlam and headed east
towards Mission including Dewdney Trunk Road and
Sylvester Road. A couple of planned detours and we ended
up at Neilson Park on the edge of the river. A very nice
place to end the ride. Barry Irvine was there with 5 dice for
us to roll and total up our final scores. We had barbecue

hot dogs. chili and cookies and all the awards were pre-
sented to the lucky winners. Our thanks to all the volunteers
and the people who donated for this worthy cause. The day
stayed pleasant except for a small shower and everyone had
a good time. It was a well organized ride (thanks to the
MacAlpines and the Mclvors) and a good time was had by
all.

Linda Parkes

Ed.’s note

Thanks to the generosity of Mike Dodd I was able to co-
ride the above run. He even brought a helmet for me to
wear. I enjoyed myself very much. It is not often that I get
a bike fix these days and it was great to renew my acquain-
tance with a motorcycle. 1 have to commend Mike for his
excellent driving and for his road captaincy of our small
group of three. I've missed that opportunity to tell some-
body where to go. Thank you Ivan for making the above

arrangements.
Meryl Davies
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OH YEH!!

= Depression is merely anger without the enthusiasm.
= Drink ‘til she’s cute but stop before the wedding.
= I’'m not cheap but I'm on special this week.

= I almost had a psychic girlfriend but she left me before
we met.

= Support bacteria - they re the only culture some people
have.

= Give a man a free hand and he’ll run it all over you.
= Beauty is in the eye of the beer holder...

= Everyone has a photographic memory, some just don’t
have any film.

= Shin: a device for finding furniture in the dark.

= Who is General Failure and why is he reading my hard

disk.

H4 KK O SR G1b kB T OF [V ke Hp Kk




2003 ACTIVITIES CALENDAR

22 BC-A Meeting

22 Circle Ride. Canyon/Merritt. Princeton/Home
July

1-4 Wing Ding

2 BC-D Meeting

19 BC-A Barbecue/Ride

24-27 Washington District Rally (Leavenworth).
27 BC-A Meeting.

August

1-4 BC-A/B District Rally (Winfield. B.C.)

6 BC-D Meeting

9 BC-A Progressive Dinner Ride

8-10 Vancouver Island/Sunshine Coast Ride
15-16 Sunshine Ride (Monroc.Washington)
23 BC-A  Whistler/Pemberton/ Duffy Lake Loop
24 BC-A Meeting

Sept.

3 BC-D Meeting

5-7 BC-D Gold Run - Princeton. B.C.

14 Squamish Toy Run

20 Corn Roast

28 BC-A Meeting.

October

1 BC-D Meeting

5 Vancouver Toy Run

12 Fraser Valley Toy Run

18 BC-D Planning Meeting

24 BC-A  Social Evening — Chinese food.

28 BC-A Meeting

November

5 BC-D Meceting

23 BC-A Meeting

December

3 BC-D Meeting

5 BC-A Christmas Party
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50-50 ARTICLE

First let me start to say thank you to all Chapter “A” mem-
bers for making us feel so welcome at your May meeting.
I'm not saying this just because we won the 50-50 draw but
because it is very true. I was not looking forward to meet-
ing so many new people at the meeting that moming, it’s
was out of my comfort zone but I am glad we came.

I have been working on this article off and on since 1-was

told I still needed to write one. I never had any trouble tell-]

ing stories but to sit down and write an article that’s hard

work. Just a little background, we have been Chapter P’s

Chapter Couple for a few months now and have been mem-

bers for about three years. But in those three years we have;

met many new and interesting people.

We were ‘asked to be Chapter Couple even though T don’t

‘the first time I had ever had fried turkey.

ride the motorcycle at all, Micaela, our daughter, is the co-
rider. 1 just ride behind with the truck and camper. 1 enjoy
attending the monthly meetings and Dairy Queen Thurs-
day’s for ice cream. We are planning to attend the District
Rally in August and hope to meet up with a few of you
there.

I have had the pleasure of meeting several members at
Clinton a couple vears ago at the Gold Run. The thing that
sticks out in my mind about that weekend is 5 bucks, 5
bucks, 5 bucks” I don’t think I've heard that slogan so many
times as I did that weekend. 1 spend many hours at camp
listening to all the stories and meeting all the new people
while the rest of my group went riding for ice cream. It was
My mouth is
drooling just thinking of it now. We didn’t make this years
rally but have it on our To-Do list for next year.

I, personally, have been involved in many organizations but
the whole GWRRA is the best. To think we all come from
many different backgrounds and different places but we all
come together as a great big family that meet only once or
‘twice a-year at the different rallies. This is the true meamng
of a great organization and a good group of people.

Geoff is on his way to Can-Am as I speak (or should I say
type) he is taking the long way. His route starts in Prince
George goes through Hinton, then on to Red Deer. He is
planning to meet up with a few Chapter P members in Cal-
gary-then they will make their way to the Rally to meet a
few more of our members. He says he’ll be home before the
end of June but we never know when you boys get on your

toys it could be next year before he comes back (he wished).

We look forward to seeing many of you at the District
Rally, if not there maybe some other rally. -Again thank you
for the great opportunity to-thank all of you and yours. See
you soon.

Susanna, Geoff and Micaela Will
GWRRA -P (Go “P” Go “P”)




CHAPTER COMMITTEE

“A”-CTIVITY CO-ORDINATORS

Chap.Director  Ivan/Pat Armstrong 604 273-1004
. Sign-in Table - Pat Armstrong 604 273-1004

Asst.Chap.Dir.  Heather/Rick Mclvor 604 273-7282

Newsletter Meryl Davies 604 464-8179
Chap.Educator Ian McAlpine 604 990-4919

Rider Educ.
Treasurer Gary Robins 604 421-6765 Courses Ian McAlpine 604 990-4919
N/L Editor Meryl Davies 604 464-8179 Mall Show Ivan/Pat Armstrong 604 273-1004
Ride Coord. Fun Run All members
Membership Rick/Heather Mclvor 604 273-7282 Camp-out Pat Pearce 604 330-5133
Phone Tree Ivan Armstrong 604 273-1004 Longest Day Chris Maki / Don Smith
Tech.Cons. Ron Maki 604 946-2247 Backyard BBQ -Ivan & Pat Ammstrong  604-273-1004
Stores Ed. Drozdik 604 464-8666 Duffy Lake Loop Ride - iba.
BCCOM Liaison Ron & Faye Scligman 6064 2710739 Prog. Dinner
P.R. Barry Irvine 604 597-8547 i
Historiang/ Rick/Heather Mclvor 604 273-7282 HugsCioner  TosRuie

Ptone Tree Co-ordinator Ivan Armst 604-273-1004
Webmaster ~ Gary Robins 604 421-6765 SETUGTRIIEE TR T=ems

robmar-is@@shaw.ca
o\

Phone Tree Margaret Irvine

604 597-8547

Minstrel Ivan Armstrong 604 273-1004 Pat Armstrong S0
Heinz Blisse 604 937-3123

Herb Broerken 604 574-7021

District Directors Paul Wing 604-322-3488
Ralph & Joan Young '250-766-1390 Ed Drozdik 604-464-8666

Asst.District Directers & District Educaters

Robin & Cheryl Jackson ~ 250-962-5682
goldwing@netbristro.com
If you can lend a hand, please contact
Reg.J Op.Dir. Ron& Carol Hodgson ~ 403-309-5001 Ivan Armstrong or anyone on the Chapter
Committee
Reg.J Traimers Larry/Robyn Merchison — 1-604-951-9202

www.surrey.quik.com/merchisn

Phoenix - 1-860-843-9460




B.C. CHAPTER MEETINGS.

'h Sunday BC-A Vancouver
Ivan & Pat Armstrong — 604-273-1004
CB#33 ABC Restaurant,
2350 Boundary at Lougheed Hwy.
Breakfast 8am. Meeting 9:30am.

3rd Sunday BC-B Campbell River/Courtney
Ted & Dorothy Morton
CB#20 Popsies Log Grill @ 9:00am

1120 Ironwood St.
Every Tuesday @ Tim Hortons
Coffee @ 7:00pm.

3rd Monday  BC-C Chilliwack/Fraser Valley
Bruce & Joan Dunmall ~ 604-824-0498
CB#33 Cross Roads Family Restaurant @ 6:30pm
1821 Sumas Way, Abbotsford. 852-1614

1st Wednesday BC-D  Surrey
‘ Emery & Jenny Larocque 604-391-6460
CB#33 1st Wednesday @ Ricky’s Restaurant,
Surrey @ 7pm.
Coffee: Esquire’s Coffee Shop,
152nd & Fraser Hwy. Friday, 7pm.
1st Tuesday BC-G Kamioops
lan & Cynthia Hiscock ~ 250-579-0075
CB#33 Brass Kettle @ 7:00pm.1485 West T.C.H.
Coffee: West Rock Bakery, Thurs. 7:00

2nd Wednesday BC-H Dawson Creek

Ken & Marion Guay 250-782-29359
CB#33 @ A&W Restaurant @ 7pm.

Apr.-Oct. Coffee & Ride Wed. 7:00pm.

Every Saturday BC-K Kelowna
Randy & Carol Werger  250-763-1414
CB#33 The Specialty Bakery, 833 Finns Rd..
Kelowna. Every Saturday Breakfast
(8:00am Summer, 9:00am Winter)
www.ogopogo.com/bck

2nd Monday  BC-P  Prince George
Steve & Marilynn Foulston 250-963-90
CB#33 Fortune Palace @ 6:00pm Peden Hill.
www.members.pgonline.com/~haggis

2nd Sunday BC-V Victoria
Guy & Tina LeDrew 250-3855088
CB#20 9am.Nov-Mar. 8:30am. Apr.-Oct.
Princess Mary Restaurant,
358 Harbour St. Victoria.

‘Please Plan On Joining Us:

The Fourth Sunday of each Month

ABC RESTAURANT
2350 Boundary
(Boundary Rd. at Lougheed Highway)

Breakfast at 8:00am.
Meeting at 9:15am.

Enjoy breakfast with new and old friends, or come
for a cup of coffee before the meeting.
See you there!

Tuesday night coffee (ride in season)
Tim Horton’s — Annacis Istand
7pm.

NEWSLETTER ARTICLES

Deadline to submit articles for the newsletter
is-one week prior to-the monthly meeting.

Meryl Davies,
#420-1220 Lasalle Place,
Coquitlam, B.C. V3B 7L6

- 604-464-8179
E-mail: Meryl Davies @telus.net




LARGEST SELECTION OF USED GOLD WINGS IN
BRITISH COLUMBIA

Phone: (604) 736-4547

1502 W. 3rd. Ave Fax: (604) 732-4263
Vancouver BC V6] 117 Toll Free: 1-800-663-7468

Special Discounts to GWRRA Members

Parts A Division of the Carter Auto Group Accessories



